
Compassion in Crisis is a research project which explores and
documents experiences of crisis which may have led to an
unplanned admission to mental health hospitals and specialist
units. It focuses on the experiences of autistic individuals,
individuals with learning disabilities and or/both. 

We, the researchers, are looking for 10 Surrey-based
participants to join us for a research conversation and an optional
follow-up focus group. Research conversations can be either in-
person, online, by telephone, or by e-mail. 

The Project

Who we are looking for

How to get involved
If you have an experience of a mental health crisis which may or
may not have led to an unplanned admission to a mental health
hospital or specialist unit, are autistic and/or have a learning
disability, and are interested in participating, please email
alex.hird@surreycoalition.org.uk




Contact us by phone or SMS: 07599 693 182

mailto:alex.hird@surreycoalition.org.uk

